STATE OF KANSAS

OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL
120 SW 10TH AVE., 2ND FLOOR

PHILL KLINE TOPEKA, KS 66612-1597
ATTORNEY GENERAL (785) 296-2215 * FAX (785) 296-6296

WWW KSAG.ORG

March 17, 2005

Francisco Rodriguez-Negron, LMSW

Re: BSRB Case No. 03-MS-0041
Dear Mr. Rodriguez-Negron:

As you know, the Complaint Review Committee of the Kansas Behavioral Sciences Regulatory
Board found probable cause to believe you violated K.S.A. 65-6311 and K. A R.s 102-2-7(s) and (t)
in your failure to obtain written informed consent from clients prior to revealing confidences and
other information contained in the client’s records to an unauthorized person. It is the Committee’s
understanding that this was an unusual incident and may have been influenced by different
understandings of the language used.

After discussing formal and informal resolution of this complaint with your attorney and with the
Committee and in light of recent statutory changes, the Board has determined to issue a reprimand
in lieu of scheduling this matter for a formal disciplinary hearing.

This constitutes a Final Agency Action. If you wish to appeal it, you must file a Notice of Appeal
within thirty (30) days of the date of service of this letter. The Notice must be served upon Phyllis
Gilmore, Executive Director, BSRB, 712 South Kansas Avenue, Topeka, KS 66603 pursuant to the
Kansas Administrative Procedure Act and the Kansas Act for Judicial Review and Civil Enforcement
of Agency Actions.

Very truly yours,

OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL
L KLINE
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Marty M. Snyc‘ij . ’
Assistant Attordey General
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March 17, 2005

Vernon D. Just, Esq.
330 North Main Street
Wichita, KS 67202-1592

Re: BSRB Case No. 3-MS-41, Rodriguez-Negron

Dear Vernon:

Enclosed please find the letter we discussed on the phone previously. The Committee has
agreed to issue the reprimand in lieu of proceeding with a formal disciplinary hearing on
this complaint. Please provide the enclosed letter to Mr. Rodriguez-Negron. As you can
see, the time for filing an administrative appeal will expire in thirty days.

Please let me know if you and your client have any questions regarding this matter. |
appreciate your assistance in getting this matter resolved.
Very truly yours,

OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL
- PHILL KLINE
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Marty M. Snyde
Assistant Att y General
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